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Mid Florida Auto Show
& Lake Mirror Concours 2018

(formerly Lake Mirror Classic)

REMINDER 
Entry fee goes up after 8/31

Registration is now open for the Auto Show held annually in Lakeland, Florida.
Every year for the past 18 years we have seen this show grow from it's

beginnings of a handfull of car enthusiasts to what is now over 600 cars in the
downtown area along with several hundred of the best classics, muscle cars,

and Concours vehicles in the Southeast.
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Each year we have a pretty good showing at the Lakeland event with
anywhere from 20 to 25 Cobras lined up along Lemon Avenue in downtown.

We are fortunate to get this shady spot for our Cobras! On Sunday they have a
cruise to a surprise lunch destination which you can register to participate in.

All profits go to local charities.

All of this is happening October 19, 20 and 21. Which is  the weekend before
our Annual Reptile Roundup being held in Melbourne Florida area the following

weekend. If you are planning to attend the Reptile Roundup, this is a great
opporyunity to make a mini vacation and participate in both while you are in

Florida. If we get enough participatipn, we can plan a gathering for either
Saturday night or Sunday evening.

Registration for this year's Lakeland event is available online
at midfloridaautoshow.com. Please let us know if you are attending this year by

contacting Mike Cheek at mcheek1050@gmail.com.

Several members have expressed interest in a get together after the Saturday
show. At this time we are planning to meet at Ford's Garage for a early dinner

in Lakeland.

REPTILE ROUNDUP 2018

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!

You must pre register for this event on our website
@DSCC.us.

The first 30 cars registered will receive a
commemorative canvas bag.

Plans are all set for the 2018 Reptile Roundup! This year's event will be in
Melbourne, Florida. The dates are October 25, 26 & 27, with departure on
Sunday 10/28. Some items of interest will include a very special tour of a

private car collection that has over 40 Shelby's including several Cobras, 9
Ford GT's, 24 Yenko's and more than 40 Indy Pace cars! We will have a visit to

Christmas, Florida, cruising on A1A, shopping, good food and lots of good
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friends!

Our host hotel for this event is the Hampton Inn & Suites West Melbourne -
Palm Bay Road. A block of rooms has been secured with a reduced group rate

of $89.00 for our event. 

Hampton Inn & Suites
4520 Durham Drive

West Melbourne, FL 32904
321-372-7445

Use this link to book your rooms:
Click here for reservation

See you in October!

Join Us On Facebook

We now have a private page on Facebook where we can communicate
and interact with one another to post most anything Cobra related,

photos, events, or whatever you feel might be of interest. If you are on
Facebook, go to Deep South Cobra Club - members only and request that

your name be added. Remember this is for members only.

Deep South Cobra Club, 16431 Peru Rd, Umatilla, FL 32784

SafeUnsubscribe™ cobra521@gmail.com

Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by president@dscc.us in collaboration with

Try it free today

Gmail - Lakeland Auto Show/Reptile Roundup Reminder https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=17cbb1f5c4&jsver=T...

3 of 3 8/29/18, 4:07 PM


